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I support this bill because it acknowledges the need to study the effects of biosolids on our Oregon 

communities.  Knowledge is power.  When we learn what are the adverse effects to the environment by 

this byproduct we can work to create mitigation methods to reduce long lasting harm.  This is something 

that is within our power to do. 


